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FILE 
Irwin, Steven 11>-0U^'EL'WX 

From: Puco ContactOPSB 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 11:09 AM 
To; jcmyers@live.com ^^ ^ 
Cc: Puco ContactOPSB S o 
Subject: RE: Biers Run - Hopetown - Delano 138 kV Transmission Line . « . ^ ^ 

c: 
Mr. Jan Myers ^ 
620 Golfview Drive - ^ 3C f]^ 
Chillicothe, Ohio ^ ^ 

ro 
oo 

o 
o 
o 

Mr. Myers, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarded the proposed Biers Run - Hopetown - Delano 
138 kV transmission line. Your comments wilt be filed in the case record, OPSB Case No. 13-0429-EL-BTX. 

It is noted that you are in support of the new preferred route proposed by AEP Transco that would transverse the 
Pleasant Valley Wildlife Area. 

I encourage you to continue to follow the progress of the case on the OPSB website (www.opsb.ohio.gov) and in the 
local newspapers. After the OPSB Staff investigates the project, it will publish a Staff Report of Investigation, including a 
route recommendation to the Board. The Board will then hold a public hearing in the project area to give local residents 
an opportunity to testify about the project's routes. I encourage you to attend this meeting. Notice of the public 
hearing will be posted on the OPSB website. 

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns. 

Thanks, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.60v 

From: webmaster(a).puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 

Subject: 82527 Tj,ia ig ̂ ^ c e r t i f y t l ia t t he issiages aT>pearing a re aa 
Keceived: //20/iU14 i(:Ji:Jl AM accura te and complete reproauc t ioa -ot a case f i l e 

document delivered in the regular ccurss of bus iness . 
Technician y V ^ ^ T »̂<-̂  Processed ^/-^f^'^ 
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Message: 

WEB ID: 82527 AT:07-26-2014 at 08:35 AM 

Related Case Number: 13-0429 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Jan Myers 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

. 620 GOLFVIEW DR 

. CHILLICOTHE , Ohio 456018398 

. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 7407752290 
• Alternative: 7407752290 

• Fax: 7407752290 

E-MAIL: j cmvers(a),Uve .com 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
(no utility company name provided?) 
Name on account: Jan A Myers 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I read with interest the letter submitted by Mr, Scott Cormany opposing the new preferred route through the 
Pleasant Valley Wildlife Area. He states that it would be irresponsible for AEP to move the transmission line 
away from the developments and customers it is supposed to serve. 

That is exactly the point. The majority of properties and farmland effected by the old Blue Route are not AEP 
customers. We are South Central Power customers. There is absolutely no benefit to have AEP power lines near 
or on our land. 

AEP is making, in my opinion, the reasonable and correct decision in moving the new preferred through the 
Pleasant Valley Wildlife Area where some existing power lines already run. The new preferred route will effect 
the least number of homes, the least number of families, and away from out schools. 

I strongly support the new preferred route that AEP has proposed. 


